
 

Announcement 

March 20, 2020 

Shasta Livestock Auction Yard, Inc. is doing business as usual! 
 
Auction yards have an agricultural exemption to continue operating during Governor Newsom’s “Stay at 
Home” order.  
 
We are adhering to the guidelines provided by the Livestock Marketing Association: 

1. Keep your social distance from others 
2. Only buyers will be allowed in the auction ring during the sale 

 
Consignors may watch our sales live online by following the link on our home page at 
www.shastalivestock.com.  
 
Consignor checks will be mailed as usual on the Monday following the sale. You may pick up your check 
in person the Friday and Saturday following the sale (Regular Office Hours: Monday – Friday 7:30 am to 
5:00 pm; Saturday 8:00 am to 12 noon). We can also walk your check to your vehicle. Please call our 
office at (530) 347-3793, and a member of our staff will bring the check to you in our parking lot.  
 
Be sure to follow our social media pages on Facebook and Instagram or check our website at 
www.shastalivestock.com for the most recent updates. 
 
 

 
 
The Branding Iron Restaurant dining room will be closed for the time being, but we will be offering take-
out during the following hours:  

Wednesday – Sunday 8:00 am to 1:00 pm 
Closed Monday and Tuesday 

• Take out only 

• If you are unable to get out of your car, a member of our staff will bring you your meal order. 

• We have easy access for big rigs and trailers 
 
You can reach the Branding Iron by calling (530) 347-4036. 

http://www.shastalivestock.com/
http://www.shastalivestock.com/

